Keystone PTO
We need your support!

The PTO supports faculty and staff at Keystone by
providing quarterly lunches for teachers, purchasing Volunteer—we need YOU!
“Wish List” items for classrooms, hosting Grandpar- Please check the committee(s) in which
ents’ Day and the Back to School Picnic, and organiz- you would like to participate:

ing host families for new Keystone families. These
activities are a great way for parents to become in- BN Eomminications

volved with building our community. The PTO’s Publishes a PTO newsletter and maintains the
work benefits the entire Keystone community: teach- PTO Webpage.

ers, staff, parents, and most of all, our children. .
Fundraising

S ts Fiesta Family FunD Day.
All Keystone parents are members of the PTO. B A

There is no membership fee— however, we are ask- Keystone Family

ing all parents to consider making a donation of $20 to Welcomes new families throughout the year: sum-
support the PTO’s work. Parents who make a dona- mer gatherings, Back to School Picnic, phone
tion of $10 or more will receive a 2010-2011 Student el ele

Directory.* Career Day/Speakers Bureau

Chooses topics and arranges for speakers to ad-
Please print clearly in the spaces below dress the student body.

PARENT 1 PARENT 2 Teacher Appreciation Luncheons

LAST NAME Provides desserts for the special lunches each
month

Textbook Recycling

FIRST NAME Organizes collection of used textbooks for sale

Grandparents’ Thanksgiving Reception

PHONE # Plans annual Grandparents Thanksgiving recep-
tion

EMAIL ADDRESS Help as needed!

Throughout the year, volunteers are needed to
stuff envelopes, move chairs, set-up, clean-up, etc.
As needed!

CHILD (REN) AT KEYSTONE:
Grade

Grade Please drop or send this form, along with
Grade your donation to:
Grade Keystone School

) 119 E. Craig Place
Thank you for supporting the Keystone PTO! San Antonio, TX 78212

*In the past, directories have been sold through the Student [ ] Ccash or Check #

Council. This year, directories will be distributed to families who (written to Keystone PTO)
have made PTO donations of $10 or more, and will not be sold
by the Student Council.

Building Community through Communication




